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NETTOYEURDISINFECTANTT-ASSAINISSEUR 

DESODORISANT-FONGICIDE-VIRUCIDE

NETTOYEUR "DEGRAISSEUR" LIQUIDE

PCP-2300

LIQUID "DEGREASER" CLEANER

CLEANER-DISINFECTANT-SANITIZER- 

DEODORIZER-FUNGICIDE-VIRUCIDE

LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'EMPLOI

PCP-2300 est formulé pour utilisation dans les usines
alimentaires, laiteries, hôtels, restaurants, bureaux,

écoles (salles de bain, douches, piscine) hôpitaux (salle 
opératoire, chambres, lits, salles de bain, murs, planchers) 
et là où les aliments sont manipulés ou préparés ainsi que 
dans les endroits conçus pour entreposer les déchets.  Ne 

contient pas ni parfum, ni colorant.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

PCP-2300 is formulated for use in:  food processing plants, 
dairies, hotels, motels, restaurants, offices, schools, 

(toilets, showers, pools) hospitals (operating rooms, rooms, 
beds, toilets, walls, floors, kitchens) and where food is 
prepared or manipulated and in it contains no added perfume 

or dye.

GARANTIE / GUARANTEE

n-Alkyl (5% C12, 60% C14, 30% C16, 5% C18) dimethyl benzyl
ammonium chlorides 

Dimethyl n-Alkyl (5% C12, 60% C14, 30% C16, 5% C18) benzyl
Chlorure d'ammonium..................................0.8%

n-Alkyl (68% C12, 32% C14) dimethyl ethylbenzyl ammonium 
chlorides 

Dimethyl n-Alkyl (68% C12, 32% C14) ethylbenzyl chlorure 
d'ammonium...........................................0.8%

POUR USAGE INDUSTRIEL FOR INDUSTRIAL INSTITUTIONNEL ET
HOSPITALIER



 INSTITUTIONAL AND HOSPITAL USE

NUMERO D'ENREGISTREMENT #22858 REGISTRATION NUMBER #22858

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

LOI SUR LES PRODUITS ANTIPARASITAIRES

DIN 01988948

ATTENTION CAUTION

CORROSIF CORROSIVE

CONTENU/NET CONTENTS: 4L   20L   200L

PRODUITS CHIMIQUES PROVOST INC.
C.P. 165, DURHAM SUD, QUEBEC 

J0H 2C0

When used as directed, it is effective against:

SALMONELLA CHOLERAESUIS, STAPHYLOCOCCUS AUREUS, ESCHERICHIA COLI,
PATHOGENIC FUNGI, TRICHOPYTON, METAGROPHYTES, SALMONELLA TYPHOSA,
BREVIBACTERIUM AMMONIAGENES, INFLUENZA A2, HERPES SIMPLEX,
ADENOVIRUS TYPE 4, TRICOPHYTON INTERDIGITALE AND VIRUS VACCINIA.

PCP-2300 is especially formulated to disinfect inert surfaces
such as:  floors, bathroom (sink, toilet, showers, bath tubs),
walls counters, telephones, tables and chairs.  For larger areas
such as patient care facilities and restrooms, the product is
designed to aid in heavy duty cleaning.  When used as
recommended.  PCP-2300 will remove most dirt in a single
application.

RECOMMENDATION:

13mL/L: To sanitize previously cleaned food contact surfaces.

15mL/L: To sanitize items such as glasses, utensils, immerse 
for 60 seconds.

25mL/L: For mildew on hard surfaces.



50mL/L: Hospital disinfection.

175mL/L: To disinfect toilet bowls.  Flush water, add PCP-2300, 
brush everywhere, let stand 10 minutes and flush with 
water.

SANITIZATION:  With a 13 mL/liter concentration, food equipment
and heavily soiled areas should be precleaned and rinsed
thoroughly before, or food contact items will limit active
quaternaries to 200 ppm.  PCP-2300 is an effective sanitizer when
diluted in water up to 500 ppm water hardness (CaCO3).

DISINFECTION:  For food processing plants, hospitals and dairies,
after using PCP-2300 at a 50 mL/liter concentration, rinse with
potable water thoroughly.

DISPOSAL:
1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings 

to treatment site.

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional 
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal or 
reconditioning.

3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial 
requirements.

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product 
and the cleanup of spills contact the regional office of 
Environment Canada.

5. For small spills, Recover free liquid.  Soak up residue with 
solids absorbent.  DO NOT FLUSH INTO SURFACE STREAMS, INFORM 
ENVIRONMENT CANADA AS IN #4.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Causes severe eye and skin
damage.  do not get in eyes, on skin and clothing.  Wear goggles
or face shield and rubber gloves when handling.  Harmful or fatal
if swallowed.  Avoid contamination of food.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.  For eyes call a
physician.  Remove and wash contaminated clothing before reuse. 
If swallowed drink promptly a large quantity of milk, egg whites,
gelatin solution, or water.  Avoid alcohol.  Call physician
immediately.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in



accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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